

Request for Tender T09/2020 Dutch Inn Playground Upgrade Works

The Town of Cottesloe requests the submission of tenders by a suitably qualified experienced contractor for Dutch Inn Playground Upgrade Work.

A mandatory site meeting will be held at 11am Monday 18 January 2021. Attendees are to meet at the Dutch Inn Playground. This meeting is a pre-requisite for bids to be considered.

The request for tender documents and the tender forms are available on Tenderlink - www.tenderlink.com/cottesloe/

com/cottesloe/
Tenders must be lodged either via Tenderlink or email, in accordance with requirements in the request for tender documents by 4pm on Friday 29 January 2021 and should be addressed undersigned. Hard copies are to be sent to PO Box 606, Cottesloe WA 6911 and emails to cottesloe war apovaul.

Late tenders will not be accepted.

If you have any queries regarding tender documents, please contact Ms Rachel Cranny, on 9285 5000 during office hours or e-mail town@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

Matthew Scott Chief Executive Office

ABN: 98 008 667 632

The West Classifieds

Phone: 13 22 80 Fax:(08) 9482 9040 Email: classifiedadvertising@thewest.com.au

PROOF OF APPROVAL

Publication: The West Publication Day/Date: 13 1 20
Read by: Rachel Cranny Approved by: or